
  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR IFB 2020 – 116 

WHITEHALL DRIVE BOARDWALK  

 

The City of Beaufort, South Carolina, is soliciting proposals from qualified licensed 

contractors to construct a wooden multi-use 12’ wide boardwalk along the 

Whitehall Park Trail to the Sea Island Parkway. Work shall include Earthwork, 

Removal & Disposal of existing Sidewalk, expanding the Sidewalk with an Inline 

Pedestrian Ramp and installing a Variable Width Boardwalk adjacent to the 

sidewalk which will tie into the elevated boardwalk construction. The boardwalk 

will be approximately 280 feet long with 10-inch diameter wooden piles spaced at 

10-foot increments. 

  

The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website, 
https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, Bid Opportunities - or by 
contacting the Procurement Administrator, Jay Phillips, at 843-525-7071 or 
jphillips@cityofbeaufort.org.    
  

BIDS will be received by the Finance Department until 2:00 PM ET July 13, 2020. 
Due to the impact of the COVID-19 virus and the State of South Carolina Executive 
Order 2020-12 dated March 21, 2020 regarding “social distancing” practices, bid 
proposals may be received electronically, by email in portable document format 
(pdf) file format.  

  

The submittal deadline is 2:00 P.M. ET on July 13, 2020.  

https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement

